
 

OUR LADY’S SCHOOL 
NEWSLETTER 

23 August 2024 
olsunshine.catholic.edu.au 

Parish Priest:            Fr. Peter-Damien McKinley 
Principal:                   Ms. Patrizia Bertani 
Parish Mass Times:   
English: Saturday 9.00am, 5.30pm, Sunday 9:00am, 10.30am & 
5:30pm 
Vietnamese: Saturday 7.00pm, Sunday 12.30pm, Friday 7.30pm 
Chin Hakha/Burmese: 2.30pm 
Tongan: Every 1st Sunday 3.00pm 
School Phone:      9312 2230 
School website: www.olsunshine.catholic.edu.au 

Our Lady’s is a Child Safe School 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

 
Fri 23 Aug  Book Week Parade 
8.45-9.45am 
Tues 27 Aug Community Class-
rooms 3.10-4.00pm 
Thurs29-Fri 30 Aug Year 5 Camp 
Thurs 29 Aug P&F Father’s Day 
Stall 
Fri 30 Aug 8.25-9.00am Father’s 
Day Coffee in the Staffroom 
Sun 1 Sept  Father’s Day 
Mon 2 Sept Poetry in Motion 
for Yrs 4-6 
Thur 5 Sept Yr 6 Leadership Day 
Mon 9 Sept Italian Day 
Fri 13 Sept Second Hand Uni-
form Sale 3.00-3.45pm 
Fri 20 Sept End of Term 3 at 
1.00pm 
Mon 7 Oct Start of Term 4 at 
8.35am 
Thurs 10 Oct 9.00am Yr 6 Grad-
uation Photo 
 
 

The Kingdom of God is like a mustard seed, which is the smallest of all seeds on earth. Yet when 
planted, it grows and becomes the largest of all garden plants, with such big branches that the birds 

can perch in its shade. Mark 4:31-32 

At Our Lady of the Immaculate Conception Parish Primary School we promote the safety, well being and inclusion of all children. 

Thank You For Fun! 
 

We love to play, we love to run, we love to dance, we just love fun. 
Thank you, God, for the smiles and grins. 

Thank you, God, for games and things. 
Thank you, God, for making play, 
Thank you, God, for fun today! 

 
‘Come to worship him with thankful hearts and songs of praise’ Psalm 95:2 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Thank you for all the effort that you have put in to making our Book Week Parade 
such a resounding success. It was great to see so many parents come to join us this 
morning. The children and the staff looked fantastic and really got into the spirit of 
the day. Thank you to our Literacy Leader Mrs Lisa Piperno for organising the event 
and to the Events Committee members for assisting her so brilliantly.  
The theme for Book Week this year was Reading Is Magic and this morning the 
students in their amazing costumes sprinkled Our Lady’s School with their own spe-
cial magic. 
 
Our Lady’s School Staff 2 Day Conference-Curriculum Renewal and Design 
Our aim over the 2 days was to design a new 2 year curriculum framework that in-
corporates the current guidelines from both the Victorian Curriculum Assessment 
Authority (the VCAA) and Melbourne Archdiocese Catholic Schools (MACS). 
Below you can see staff working through a 2 day process to examine the updated 
version of the Victorian Curriculum 2.0, the Religious Education Framework, the 
parent and student data that we collected to inform our decision making.  
This process involved much professional dialogue, reflection and collaboration be-
tween the staff as we began to design our new curriculum framework for 2025 and 
beyond. 

http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=cross&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&docid=ZUaT3MsfbitSrM&tbnid=Nwm2B5nfZ1d-hM:&ved=&url=http%3A%2F%2Fsatiricmilk.deviantart.com%2Fart%2FCross-with-heart-211595514&ei=ROBsUeD-POTwiAfd5IAQ&bvm=bv.45175338,d.aGc&psig=AF


 

Warm regards, 

Patrizia Bertani 
Ms Patrizia Bertani 
Principal 
principal@olsunshine.catholic.edu.au 

 We are very quickly approaching the completion of our new building as 

you can see in the photos below. Next week the handrails, white boards 

and the pin boards will be put in place. We have already ordered the 

new furniture and it is scheduled to arrive on the 1st and 2nd of Octo-

ber. The concreting around the building is nearing completion and the 

building of the new playground will begin. As well as the landscaping, 

new flagpoles will also be installed.  



 



 



 

ST MARY MacKILLOP AWARD 

Congratulations to the recipients of our St Mary MacKillop Award for August 2024. 

Congratulations to: 

 

 

 

 

 

   

   Ivy R 1K        Leonardo S 6A 

CELEBRATING FATHER’S DAY AT OUR LADY’S SCHOOL 

The Father’s Day stall organised by the Parents and Friends committee is 

coming up on Thursday the 29th of August. This is an opportunity for your 

child to purchase a gift/gifts for their Dads. 

 

A very special Father’s Day invitation has been sent out by the Year 6 Events Committee who have planned 

to really spoil the Dads of Our Lady’s School with a special gathering on Friday the 30th of August at 8.25am 

in the staffroom.  

 

As an extra special treat there will be a coffee van in the school on Friday the 30th of August from 8.15am 

and they will be giving out free coffees to all Dads.  

This will ensure that those Dads who can’t attend the event in the Staff Room will still be able to have a spe-

cial treat. 

Please send back your RSVP on Monday if you haven’t already! 



 

 

 

 

 
 

Thursday 29th August 
(Year 5 shopping on Wed 28 August due to Camp!) 

Items for sale from  
$2.00 to $10.00 including 

 
Keyrings 

Mugs & Travel Mugs 
BBQ Tools 

Garden Tools 
and lots more! 

 
Don’t forget to bring a 

bag so you can hide 
your gift from Dad! 

 
The P&F are looking for any helpers between 8.35am-11.00am 

on the day to help run the stall.  
If you have a Working With Children Check and some time, the 

P&F would love to see you on the day in the Mariana Hall!! 



 



 

 



 



 


